
Ms. Margaret McNeil!, 
President, 
A.U.C.E. Local# 4, 
Capilano College, 
2055 Purce ll Way, 
North Vancouver, B.C. 

Dear Ms. McNeil!, 

A.U.C.E . Local# 1, 
2162 Western Parkway, 
Vancouver , B.C. 

January 24, 1975. 

On behalf of the Executive of A.U.C.E. Local# 1, I 
would like to convey our most sincere congratulations on 
Local# 4's winning of Certification from the Labour Relations 
Board. 

If there is any way we can be of assistance, please let 
us know (e.g. who to contact for press releases, etc.). 

Good luck in your negotiations - I hope it won't take 
you as long as it took us . 

Affectionately, 

d-- -
Emerald Murphy 
President 

----


